
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular No.63/2023-24                                   Date: 25 Oct, 2023 

 

ANNUAL DAY CELEBRATIONS,2023 

Dear Parents,  

We hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. As we approach the annual day 

celebrations (25 or 26 Nov, 2023) of our school, we would like to inform you about the significance of 

Annual Day, what it holds for us in the holistic development of our students. 

In preparation for the grand event, we are commencing rigorous rehearsals starting from October 27, 

2023. These rehearsals are a crucial part of our students' overall education. They offer an opportunity 

for our students to build essential life skills, such as teamwork, discipline, time management, and self-

confidence. Participation in such events also fosters leadership skills, public speaking abilities, and an 

understanding of stage presence – qualities that will serve them well throughout their lives. 

We understand that some senior school students are hesitant to take part in the annual day 

celebrations. We kindly request parents and guardians to support and encourage their children's 

participation. Being part of such events is an enriching experience that contributes significantly to their 

personal and academic growth.  We urge parents not to interfere with the development of these 

essential life skills and leadership qualities that our students will gain through their active participation 

in the annual day program. Encouraging your child to embrace these opportunities will not only help 

them grow as individuals but also strengthen our school community and make them confident future 

citizens of the country.  

We appreciate your continued support and understanding and Thank you for entrusting your child's 

education to us. Together, we can provide them with the best learning experiences and prepare them 

for a bright future. 

 
 

 
          Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal) 
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